
North Boone Community Unit School District #200 

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

North  Boone High School 

Wednesday, October 6, 2010 at 5:30 p.m. 
 

Roll Call 
Meeting was called to order by Chairperson Laura Zwart at 5:30 pm.  The following were present: 
Superintendent:  Dr. Steve Baule; Board Member:  Tom Kinser; District Staff:  Ed Mullholland, Dale 
Purvis, Chris Troller; Community Members:  Deb Yunk, Gayle Kruckenberg, and Donna Fleming. 
 
Audience to Visitors 
No audience to visitors. 
 
Items of Discussion   
Update on advertising-District is waiting on answer from ScoreBoard by Design on question regarding 
repairs on equipment.   

Parking passes will be revisited to evaluate whether or not we will have again next year.  It was 
recommended that we sell season passes at half price, $25 for adults and $15 for seniors and students, 
for the winter season.  It was also suggested that we sell season passes at registration or put passes on 
student ids.  Putting passes on ID may be an issue since Lifetouch provides our student IDs.  Concerns 
were aired regarding the Capron Rescue Squad at North Boone football games.  Numerous students 
were coming in the gate for the rescue squad without paying.  Those students also came in and out of 
that entrance.  Issues were also raised about the number of people entering through the trees on the 
front side of the football field.  There was a discussion about the need for fencing on that side of the 
field.   
Dr. Baule is working on a press release and a letter to the paper.  They will include a thank you to all of 
those who have helped during the fall season.  Dr. Baule asked to have any names forwarded to him.   
Buffalo Wild Wings raised $200 for the Community Involvement Committee.   Gayle will forward the 
check to the district office.  Gayle will move forward with a second restaurant fundraiser at Arturo’s in 
Poplar Grove in November.  It was felt that the fundraiser would have a better chance at success if it  
There will be basketball games against Clinton held on January 22nd.   Concessions on this day could be a 
fundraising opportunity.   

Dale raised concerns with the volunteer ticket takers and suggested that we discuss going back to paid 
positions.   

Other Business - The financial progress of the CIC was reviewed.  We also discussed other fundraising 
opportunities with Market Day and Basketball Mania. 

Announcements 
The next meeting will be determined at a later date since parent conferences are being held on 
November 3rd.  
 
Adjournment 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:35p.m. 
 

 

 

       

     Laura Zwart, Chairperson 


